
Student Notices 
Wednesday, May 24, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 

 

If you are interested in the Steveston Historical Vignettes, make sure you pick up a handout from the theatre 
bulletin board and come to audition on Thursday at lunch!  

 

Lost and Found Items: 

Our Lost and Found accumulates numerous items over the course of the school year, especially water bottles and 
sweatshirts. Please check the lost and found between now and the end of June to see if you have any missing items 
that need to be claimed. 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Students, please mark your calendars for the next Conference Day coming up on March 31st. Students are 
expected to be in their homeroom classes on May 31st at 9:15am. 

 

 
 

 

 


